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Dear God, during Advent, the four weeks before Christmas, we think about 
all the people in the Bible, who waited for hundreds of years for Jesus to 
come on earth. We think about Mary and Joseph, going to Bethlehem, to 

register in their home town, and then waiting for Jesus to be born. Help us, 
God, in this time of Advent, bless our eyes and ears, that we may see and 

hear Jesus. Amen 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Fri 7 Dec 
2.30pm Feast of Immaculate 
Conception Assembly 
Reports go home 
Sat 8 Dec 
Feast of Immaculate Concep-
tion 
Mon 10 Dec 
2.15pm Sports Assembly 
Tues 11 Dec 
3rd Foundation 2019 Transi-
tion Afternoon 
3.15-3.45 Second Hand Uni-
form Sale 
Thurs 13 Dec 
Graduation Mass & Disco 
Fri 14 Dec 
Parish Movie 
Mon 17 Dec 
12.00-1.00pm Years 1-6 Orien-
tation 
Dinner in the Yard & Art Show 
Wed 19 Dec 
9.00am End of School Mass 
3.00pm Students finish for 
2018 
 

2019 
Wed 30 Jan 
Getting To Know You and Your 
Child Day 1 
Thurs 31 Jan 
Getting To Know You and Your 
Child Day 2 
Fri 1 Feb 
Classes start for all at 8.45am 

‘I believe in one God, the Father almighty, maker of heaven and earth, of all things visible and 
invisible’          The Nicene Creed 

Dear Parent, 
Tomorrow is the 8th of December and it is Our La-

dy’s Parish and School Feast Day. The Feast honours 

Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception who our 

Parish and School is named after. We invite all par-

ents and friends to join us for the special Our Lady’s 

Feast Day Assembly at 2:30pm today in the school 

hall. 

The Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish 

Feast Day celebrations will be held tomorrow on the 

8th of December at 9.00am. There will be a Mass at 

that time in honour of Our Lady. The Tongan Choir 

will be singing and Father Peter and Father Lucas welcome you all to join them. 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

After School Care 2019 
We have a new After School Care provider for 2019 and the company name is 
EXTEND. You can check out their website on extend.com.au or ring them on 
1300 366 437. I would encourage you to register your child so that if for any 
unforeseen reason you are delayed you can rest assured that they are well tak-
en care of. Extend staff will be at our Dinner in the Yard/Art Show to speak to 
parents and answer any questions that you may have. 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US TO SPREAD SOME SUNSHINE IN THE 
WEST THIS CHRISTMAS 

Today we delivered all your donations to Sister Jeanne and she was absolutely de-

lighted with the generosity of Our Lady’s school community. She has asked me to 

pass on her heartfelt thanks to all those who contributed. She and her team will 

make hampers to take to each family. She said to let you know that your donations 

will bring much needed joy to those in our community who are most vulnerable. 
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Wishing you all the very best. May your future be bright and  
may God’s blessings always rain down on you both.  

45 years service 35 years service 

A Change of Roles  

Ms Lidiana D’Amico will be leaving Our Lady’s School at the end of 

this year. She has been the Italian Languages teacher for a great 

part of this year.  

We thank Ms Lidiana D’Amico for all that she has done to develop 

Italian language skills in all students F-6 at our Lady’s. We wish you 

all the very best in all your future endeavours. 

This year we farewell two of our longest serving staff members Mrs Jill Rochetich, 45 years  of service and Ms Glenda Wellington, 

35 years. of service. Both Mrs Jill Rochetich and Ms Glenda Wellington will be retiring and I’m sure you would join me in giving 

them our very best wishes for a brilliant retirement filled with many new and exciting opportunities. I would like to sincerely thank 

them both for their immense contribution over the years to Our Lady’s School community and to Catholic education. Teaching is a 

vocation and is nurtured by dedication, love, skill, passion and a deep commitment to believing that all children have a right to an 

excellent and nurturing learning environment where they can experience God’s love, grow and flourish.  

Both Jill and Glenda have never lost any of their passion for teaching , they are innovative and creative in their teaching. Their love 

and enthusiasm for their students and the Our Lady’s School community has never diminished. Over the years I have seen this dedi-

cation alive in our school, they made sure that the students in their care developed a love of learning, believed in themselves and 

felt welcomed, safe, happy and loved. We have been blessed to have you at our school. You are leaving an everlasting legacy that 

will never be forgotten, one that lives on in the hearts and minds of the children, staff and families of Our Lady’s school. We will 

miss you and we thank you from the bottom of our hearts for all that you have done for our school community over the many 

years. of dedication and service to all who walked through our school gates.  

Both Mrs Tanya Majczak and Mrs Michelle 

Drought are expecting their first child. On 

behalf of our school community we congratu-

late them for this wonderful news! 

They will both be back next year for a short 

time but will no longer be having a class. They 

will be working in support roles in 2019. 

We look forward to 2019 and to the birth of 

their new babies. 



ADVENT 

Last Sunday marked the first week of the season of Advent. Each week we light a candle on our Advent 

wreath and pray. Advent is a time when we prepare ourselves for the birth of our Saviour Jesus Christ. This 

Sunday we will light the second candle on our Advent wreath. Here is a 

prayer you might like to say with your family during Advent. 

Heavenly Father, as we begin this Advent 

Give LIGHT to our Eyes and PEACE to our Hearts 

Help us make room for Jesus  

Amen 

 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL ART SHOW and DINNER IN THE YARD 

Monday 17th December - 6pm-8pm 

Let’s Make it a Safe & Memorable Event! 

 

Parents, as we prepare to celebrate the end of the year with our Annual Dinner in the Yard on Monday 17December, I 

would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone of the importance of celebrating this event in a respectful and 

safe manner.  

In accordance with the School’s Child Safety Code of Conduct the consumption of alcohol at school sanctioned events 

is discouraged. Although we are not banning alcohol from this event, we do remind you that if you choose to consume 

alcohol you should limit your consumption and do so responsibly.  

Parents are also advised that they are responsible for the supervision of their children at all times throughout the 

event. This includes when sharing a meal, playing on equipment and attending the toilets. 

We trust that you will accept this communication in the right spirit by appreciating that the School is committed to en-
suring your safety and the well-being of all attendees. None of the above should prevent us from having a great cele-
bration and we look forward to everyone having a fantastic time! 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

DECEMBER 
Fri 7th Feast of Immaculate Conception Assembly, Reports come home 
Thurs 13th Grade 6 Graduation Mass 
Mon 17th Dinner in the Yard and Art Show 
Wed 19th 9.00am End of Year Mass. 3.00pm Students finish for 2018 

REPORTS 2018   

Reports are being sent out today. 

Please take the time to sit and read 

them with your child. Praise your child 

for all they have accomplished over 

this last Semester. 







Have you had a 

clean out and wish 

to donate any out-

grown uniforms for 

the Second Hand 

Sale? 

 

Please make sure 

they are washed 

and clean and then 

bring them in a bag 

to the Office so 

they can be passed 

on to the P&F. 










